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This Week:
TODAY

10am

After 2nd 
Service

DISCOVER MBIC | Prayer Room | New? Come learn more about our 
church today with Pastor Bill bill@manheimbic.org

DISABILITY SUPPORT GROUP | Rm 225 

MON
16

6:30pm

7:00pm

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY | Rm 225 | One in a Million

W54YOUTH
TUE
17 9:30am WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY  | Rm 225 | Anxious for Nothing

WED
18

6:00pm
6:30pm

WOMEN'S TIME OUT | Rm 223 | Coffee & Connection
QUEST | Children's Wing | K-4th grade
56ERS | 56ers room | 5-6th grade
REMIX | Warehouse54 | 7-8th grade
WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY | Rm 225 | Living Like You Belong to God
MEN'S BIBLE STUDY | Rm 103 | A Call to Courageous Manhood
PRAYER TEAM | Prayer Room

THU
19 6:00am MEN'S BIBLE STUDY | Rm 225 | Authentic Manhood 

MBIC GYM  is open for walking, Monday through Thursday, 8:00—10:00 am

Upcoming:  
MAR
22 12pm WIDOW MEETING | Rm 223 | We welcome any ladies who are widows to 

join us for a meal. Contact Carol Huber at carolhuber73@gmail.com.

APR
2 10am

FRIENDSHIP CLUB (55+) | Warehouse Lobby | Meagan Landis will be 
sharing about her time in ministry in the Philippines, as well as what 
she will be doing next. Bring a friend and a dish to pass. 

APR
26 10am MEMBERSHIP CLASS | Rm 103 | manheimbic.org/membership

MAY
4&6

7p Mon
6:30p Wed

BAPTISM | Warehouse 54 | Everyone welcome!  
manheimbic.org/baptism

Learn more at: manheimbic.org/events      |          @manheimbic

MANHEIM BIC CHURCH
54 North Penryn Rd  |  Manheim, PA

Pastor Bryce Taylor Installation Service
Bishop Bryan Hoke

welcome W E  A R E  S O  G L A D  Y O U ’ R E  H E R E

M A R C H  1 5 ,  2 0 2 0



MBIC MEMBERSHIP CLASS | April 26 | 10:30am-12pm + lunch together | Interested 
in becoming a member? In this class we'll get to know each other, talk about MBIC's 
mission and vision, explore opportunities to serve, and look at MBIC's membership 
commitment. For more info and to register by March 29, visit our Welcome Desk or 
manheimbic.org/membership. 

SPRING BAPTISM | May 4 & 6 | Everyone is Welcome! Learn more or sign up at 
manheimbic.org/baptism or contact Pastor Corby at corby@manheimbic.org by April 
15. There will be a class for Monday baptisms on April 27 from 6:30-7pm and Wednesday 
baptisms on April 29 from 6-6:30pm. 

CANCELLATION OF SERVICES | In the event of weekday or Sunday cancellations, it will 
posted on social media and our website as well as listed on WJTL, WDAC and WGAL.  

 717.665.2133 
Mon-Fri :  9am-3pm

manheimbic.org
 info@manheimbic.org

M I S S I O N S

MISSION/MINISTRY PRAYER | Thank you for your prayers for Andrew and Crystal Good, 
who serve in Papua New Guinea with Wycliffe Bible Translators. Pray for Andrew with 
his work as Utilities Section Head at the Wycliffe Base at Ukarumpa and for Crystal with 
their four boys. Copies of their most recent letter are at the kiosk in the Lobby. 

GUATEMALA TEAM | If you are interested in serving with Village of Hope this summer, 
MBIC is looking to take a group to Guatemala August 9-15. There will be an informational 
meeting on March 29 after 2nd service in Room 223. Contact Jim Gerlach with questions 
at jgerlach@ptd.net.

S E R V E

MANHEIM PROJECT | MBIC, along with at least nine other area churches, will be taking 
part in the Manheim Project again this summer. Manheim Central residents may have 
projects completed on their homes during this time. The dates are Monday, July 27, to 
Thursday, July 30. If you would be interested in serving that week, please contact Pastor 
Bill at bill@manheimbic.org. 

LAWN MOWING | This spring we are in need of individuals who would be willing to mow 
the MBIC lawn. The equipment is provided, but we need volunteers to run them.  Contact 
Nevin Hollinger at nevinhollingerpainting@gmail.com or Pastor Dustin at dustin@
manheimbic.org if you would be willing to sign up 1x a month in May-September. 

C L A S S E S / E V E N T S

DISCOVER MBIC | If you are new to MBIC and would like to find out more about the 
church, our next class is TODAY. It will start at 10am and finish by 10:30 in the prayer 
room just off the Lobby. 

WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDIES | 3 NEW studies are starting this week! Visit our table in the 
lobby or manheimbic.org/women for more info and to sign up.   

*NEW* MEN'S BIBLE STUDY | Starting March 19 | Rm 225 | 6-7am | Join us for a 7 week 
Bible study on Authentic Manhood. Coffee and pastries will be provided. Learn more or 
sign up at manheimbic.org/men. 

FAREWELL PARTY | Jordan Weidler's last Sunday as our Children's Director will be March 
22, 2020.  All are invited to join us for a snack in the Kid's Assembly following 2nd service.  

WIDOW MEETING | March 22 at noon | Room 223 | We welcome any ladies who are 
widows to join us for a meal. Those interested in attending should contact Carol Huber 
at carolhuber73@gmail.com.

NEED PRAYER? Look for the prayer team members with the green lanyards in front 
of the Assembly at the conclusion of both services.

Total Giving Last Week........................... 37,046

General Fund 
Income Y-T-D........................................... 299,814
Expenses Y-T-D......................................  293,474
Budgeted Expenses Y-T-D...................... 323,600

Capital Fund
Income Y-T-D..............................................94,118
2020 Capital Goal Y-T-D.......................... 166,038
  

TRANSPORTATION | We occasionally receive requests for rides for people who 
are not able to drive themselves, sometimes during the week and sometimes 
for getting to Sunday services. If you would be able to provide transportation 
for these types or needs, please contact Pastor Bill at bill@manheimbic.org. 

MBIC History: On May 22, 1910 the first worship 
service was held at the original location on N. Grant 
Street in Manheim. Rumor has it this congregation 
was started for farmers retiring to live in town 
and desiring a church they could all walk to. The 
congregation outgrew the small white church in 
Manheim and in 1977 the church leaders took a 
bold step to purchase land to build a church that 
would allow for future growth. This vision became 
a reality at 54 N Penryn Road. 

1892 Henry B. Hoffer
1910 Allen B. Brubaker 
1919 Jacob T. Ginder
1936 Monroe Dourte
1938 Henry A. Ginder
1950 Allon B. Dourte  
1969 Isaac S. Kanode
1978 John L. Bundy
1981 Roy Peterman
1994 Greg Funk
2014 Brian Thomas

Pastor Bryce Taylor and his wife Christina along with 
their 7 boys reside in the Manheim area. He was born 
in Sydney, Australia and spent his first 21 years in New 
Zealand.  He was VP of Operations at Binkley and Hurst 
and has served in multiple ministry and pastoral roles, 
including young adult pastor at the Worship Center in 
Lancaster.

L E A D  P A S T O R  T R A N S I T I O N


